PUBLIC NOTICE:
MEETING CHANGE

ROCK RIVER TOWNSHIP
E3667 M-94
Chatham, Ml 49816
906-439-5360
rockrivertownship.org

The regular meeting of the Rock River Township Board originally scheduled for
Tuesday, May 21st, 2024 at 7:00 pm has been rescheduled.

The meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 28, 2024 at 7:00 pm at the Rock River
Township Hall, E3667 M-94, Chatham.

Teri Grout, Supervisor

This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act, PA 267 of 1976 as amended (MCL
41.72a(2)(3)), and the Americans with Disabilities Act. The township board will make every attempt to
provide necessary reasonable accommodations to individuals with disabilities upon seven days’ notice.
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should call 906-439-5360 or email
rockrivertwpsupervisor@outlook.com.
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